
-----Original Message----- 
From: Matt Rainey 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2006 12:31 PM 
To: AB95 Comments 
Subject: RESEND: Intellectual Ventures - Comments on Amendments to Rules on Information 
Disclosure Statements 

Dear Mr. Bernstein, 
  
Would you please substitute the attached comments for those that I sent you last Friday, 
September 8, 2006.  (The earlier version still included a header with the notation "DRAFT" and a 
docket number, which have now been removed.  No other changes have been made.) 
  
We would appreciate it if you would substitute this replacement copy for the version posted 
publicly on the PTO web site. 
  
Many thanks, 
  
--Matt Rainey 
  

 
From: Matt Rainey  
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2006 8:11 PM 
To: 'AB95.comments@uspto.gov' 
Subject: Intellectual Ventures - Comments on Amendments to Rules on Information Disclosure 
Statements 

Dear Mr. Bernstein, 

Attached are the comments of Intellectual Ventures on the proposed guidelines by the USPTO 
on Information Disclosure Statements. 

Best regards, 

--Matt Rainey 

Vice President/Patent Counsel 
Intellectual Ventures 
1756 114th Avenue SE, Suite 110 
Bellevue, Washington  98004 
Fax: 425-467-2352  

 




























